
Janna Brown <janna.brown@bonnercountyid.gov>

[EXT SENDER] File SS0004-24
1 message

Kathryn Kolberg <KKolberg@phd1.idaho.gov> Tue, Feb 4, 2025 at 9:47 AM
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Good Morning –

 

This email is intended as comments regarding the proposed short plat proposed under file number SS0004-24.

 

PHD received an application to Lift Sanitary Restrictions for the proposed plat and completed fieldwork for the application. PHD
has not yet received or approved the proposed Final Plat. The applicant should contact PHD if they need to confirm the
appropriate Sanitary Restriction Language required on the Plat for PHD to Lift Sanitary Restrictions. See attached PHD file # 24-
09-07977 for more information.  

 

-Kathryn

 

 

 

Kathryn Kolberg | Environmental Health Program Manager

2101 W. Pine St., Sandpoint, ID 83864

Office: 208-265-6384

Office Desk: 208-920-7902

Email: kkolberg@phd1.idaho.gov

Web: Panhandlehealthdistrict.org

 

IMPORTANT: The information contained in this email may be privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. All persons
are advised that they may face penalties under state and federal law for sharing this information with unauthorized individuals. If you
received this email in error, please reply to the sender that you received this information in error. Also, please delete this email after
replying to the sender.
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